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Auction & BBQ
Learn more about the 34th annual 
event happening on Saturday,  
November 2. Read more on page 7.

Calling All Volunteers!
Volunteer information session:  
Tuesday, October 22, 2–4 p.m. 
Details on page 6. 6K
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People touched 
by organization’s 
programs during 
the past year.

The merger between Hospice of the 
Piedmont and Hospice of Randolph is 
now complete. Since announcing their 
intent to merge in April 2019, both 
boards and leadership teams worked 
diligently to ensure that the joint  
collaboration would result in a solid, 
mission-driven organization with a 
continuing common commitment to 
patients, families, staff and community. 
The formal merger was completed on 
October 1.

Led by former Hospice of the Piedmont 
President and CEO Trent Cockerham, the 
agency will operate two campuses and 
inpatient facilities, Hospice Home at 
High Point and the Randolph Hospice 
House. Hospice of Randolph will operate 
as an affiliate of Hospice of the Piedmont 
while maintaining its strong position as a 
healthcare provider in Randolph County. 

continued on page 3

THE HOLIDAY SEASON can be 
difficult, especially for those who 
have experienced the loss of a loved 
one. Hospice of the Piedmont and 
Hospice of Randolph are offering two 
special holiday support gatherings 
to help you learn practical tips for 
coping with grief and remembering 
loved ones during the holiday season.  
Good Grief…It’s the Holidays will be 

offered at the Hospice of Randolph 
campus on Tuesday, November 
12 at 6 p.m. and includes a video 
presentation and guided discussion 
by the bereavement team. To register, 
call 336.672.9300.

Hope for the Holidays, will be of-
fered at the Hospice of the Piedmont 
campus on Thursday, November 
14 from 6 to 7:30 p.m., includes an 

educational program led by bereave-
ment counselors and candle-lighting  
ceremony. To register, call 
336.889.8446.

Both offerings are free  
of charge and open to the  

community. Space is limited 
and registration is required.  

Gifts of Hope and Help for the Holidays
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Holiday Ornament Sale
Matthew Kelly, a talented local 
potter from Asheboro, NC,  
designed this year’s hospice orna-
ment.  The snowflake design was 
previously featured in the December 
2017 edition of Our State.  These 
handcrafted ornaments are $15 each 
and may be purchased at Hospice 
of Randolph, located at 416 Vision 
Drive in Asheboro between 8 a.m. 
and 5 p.m., Monday through Friday.  
Ornaments will also be available at 
Hospice of Randolph’s Auction & 
BBQ on November 2.  

Candle Sale
Need a holiday gift for a friend or 
loved one? Crystal King of Crystal 
King Pottery and Seagrove Candles 
created scented candles to benefit 
hospice programming and bereave-
ment services in the community. 
Each candle is $15 and features 
simple styling and pleasing scents 
—cinnamon spice, apple and pear, 
warm apple crisp and cranberry.   
The 12-ounce jar candles burn for 
up to 55 hours.  Candles may be pur-
chased at Hospice of Randolph or at 
the Auction & BBQ on November 2.

Holiday Honor Cards
Send a message of peace this holiday 
season with the 2019 Hospice of 
the Piedmont Holiday Honor Card. 
With a minimum donation of $10 
per card, donors can provide a 
list of honorees for Hospice staff 
to address and mail cards for you.  
Additionally, cards are available to 
take and mail yourself by visiting 
the Hospice of the Piedmont office 
at 1801 Westchester Drive in High 
Point between 8 a.m. and 5 p.m., 
Monday through Friday.  

Holiday Gift Giving Opportunities

(Top) Matthew Kelly’s hospice holiday 
ornament is on sale now for $15. 
(Above) Seagrove Candles make a 
great holiday gift for only $15 each.

1
Make new traditions.
While it would seem unthinkable to 
depart from certain holiday rituals, 
this may be a year when it makes 
sense to pick and choose, especially 
given the fact that grief can consume 
a great deal of one’s stamina.

2 43

Fromulate a plan
Having a plan will give you a sense of 
control during this challenging time. 
Sharing ideas with those close to you 
can be helpful, but remember that no 
plan has to be etched in stone; you 
need to afford yourself the flexibility 
to bow out, should unpredictable grief 
reactions dictate this.

Ask for help.
Grief can sap you of energy and 
enthusiasm. The holidays are an ideal 
time to enlist the offers of assistance 
that have come from caring people, 

in order to manage tasks such as 
shopping, envelope addressing, baking 
and the like.

Attend to self care.
Being mindful of a healthy routine 
of nutrition, rest and exercise is 
particularly important at this time, 
as it helps a grieving individual to 
feel better-equipped for handling the 
emotions and stresses of the season. 
Acknowledge that the deceased con-
tinues to be loved and missed. Find 
a special way to embrace cherished 
memories.
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Organizations Complete Merger
continued from page 1

“With a broader capacity to provide services, Hospice of the Piedmont and 
Hospice of Randolph will be able to help provide care to more individuals and 
families each year,” says Cockerham, now CEO of the combined organization.

The healthcare marketplace has undergone many changes over the last 
several years. “Our coming together allows us to leverage existing resources 
across the communities we serve in even more meaningful ways,” says  
Cockerham. Cockerham noted the two organizations have long shared an 
overlapping service area and each organization has garnered the support and 
generosity of the local communi-
ty.  “Together, both organizations 
cared for 2,000 patients last 
year but touched the lives of 
4,000 more individuals in our 
community. We hope to build 
upon that and strengthen it even 
more. Engaging our community 
will remain vital to our being 
able to fulfill our mission.”  The 
coming together of our two 
great organizations represents a 
strategic positioning of both organizations in a highly competitive marketplace. 
The combined organization continues to provide in-home hospice care, as well 
as inpatient services, bereavement services, and palliative care programming.

“As we become one, we know that we will do great things in our com-
munity and continue to help 
individuals and families seek the 
care they need on the terms they 
choose,” says Rhonda Moffitt 
former President and CEO of  
Hospice of Randolph County.  
Moffitt will serve as the President/ 
 Chief Operating Officer of the 
combined organization.   

The combined board of  
directors will be chaired by 

Rhonda Trollinger, former board chair of Hospice of Randolph County.  
Trollinger, a broker and REALTOR® with RE/MAX Central Realty in 
Asheboro, is passionate about Hospice of the Piedmont and Hospice of 
Randolph’s mission in the community.

“I am excited about the merger between our two organizations because  
it will allow us to expand our capacity to support the needs of those through-
out our communities.  It is a privilege to me to be a part of this great  
organization during this time of transition,” says Trollinger.

Dudley Moore, a former Hospice of the Piedmont board member, will 
serve as vice chair along with Dr. Amy Williams as secretary and Dr. Jim 
Wehrley as treasurer.

“With a broader capacity  

to provide services, Hospice  

of the Piedmont and Hospice  

of Randolph will be able to  

help provide care to more  

individuals and families  

each year.” 

       	    –Trent Cockerham, CEO

“As we become one, we know 

that we will do great things in 

our community and continue 

to help individuals and families 

seek the care they need on the 

terms they choose.” 

  –Rhonda Moffitt, President/COO  .

Combined Organization
Board of Directors 

2019-2020
Rhonda Trollinger, Chair

 Dudley Moore, Vice Chair

Amy Williams, DDS,  
Secretary

Jim Wehrley, Treasurer

Sandra J. Allen
Stan K. Beck

Rick Crawford
Marc DeLille
Bonnie Faust

Vickie Gallimore
Steve R. Headlee, OD

Matt Jobe
Stephanie Johnson

Curt Lorimer
Jane McAllister
Angela McGill

Jeff Miller
Ben C. Morgan

Brian J. Munley, MD
Carlos Olvera

Rebecca Rankin
Dean Sexton

Merger Celebration
in Asheboro

Clinical and finance staff pose in front 
of Hospice of Randolph’s new sign 
at 416 Vision Drive in Asheboro on 
October 1.



heartbeatH O S P I C E

4   OCTOBER 2019

TASTE OF THE TOWN 
SERVES UP A GREAT  

EVENING OF FUN AND 
FOOD TO THE TRIAD. 

The 31st annual event, Hospice of 
the Piedmont’s signature fundraiser, 
was held on Tuesday, August 20 at the 
High Point University Community 
Center. Special thank you to those 
who helped make the 31st event a 
huge success raising $165,000 for 
hospice care and bereavement sup-
port services.

Food and beverage vendors 
showcased delicious dishes and 
offered a great variety to event goers. 
Taste of the Town always serves as an 
excellent marketing opportunity for 
vendors to show off their best dishes 
while helping support their local 
hospice organization.

Along with the volunteer steer-
ing committee, about 200 volunteers 

helped with a long list of duties 
including selling tickets, assisting 
restaurant and beverage vendors, 
helping at the silent auction, serving 
beverages, and taking out the trash.  
Regardless of the job, each was 
important to making the event run 
smoothly.

Shopping and great tunes always 
add to the fun at Taste of the Town. 
The silent auction boasted 100 items 
ranging from sports memorabilia 

and golfing packages to jewelry and 
local gift baskets, while DJ Wally 
West served up a lively soundtrack 
for the evening.

Thank you goes to the commu-
nity, as well as vendors, volunteers, 
and silent auction donors, for con-
tinuing to support Taste of the Town.

Taste of the Town 
The Sweet Taste of Success
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Vendors 
98 Asian Bistro
A.P. Personal Chef Service  

& Catering
Babycakes Gourmet
BBQ Joes Country Cooking  

and Catering
Carter Brothers BBQ & Ribs
Cupcake Cuties Cafe & Bakery
Domino’s Pizza of High Point
FosterHobbs Coffee  

Roasters LLC
Giannos
Harris Teeter
Hunter Farms
Kepley’s Barbecue
Liberty Brewery & Grill
Oscar’s Fine Foods
Pepper Moon Catering
PepperMill Cafe
Plain and Fancy Caterers
R.H. Barringer

REAL Kitchen and Market
Red Lion Hotel High Point
Red Oak Brewery
Sammy G’s Tavern
Southern Roots
Sweet Old Bill’s
The Cozy Cannoli
The Vino Shoppe

Founding Chef Sponsor
Phyllis Shavitz

Corporate Chef Sponsor
High Point University

Top Chef Sponsors
Claude and Pat Draughn
The Foster Foundation
Old Dominion Freight Lines
Stratford Advisors

International Chef  
Sponsors
Culp

Harriss & Covington Hosiery
PAM Trading
Piedmont Natural Gas
Karen and Stan Pigman
Smith & Jennings
Wyatt Early Harris Wheeler

Special Thanks
93.1 The Wolf
City of High Point
Dixon Hughes Goodman, LLP
Hartley Drive Family YMCA
High Point Convention  

& Visitors Bureau
International Market Centers
Pennybyrn at Maryfield
PIP Triad  & Triad Signs
ServiceMaster Clean
Sharrard, McGee & Co., PA
Shelba D. Johnson Trucking
The High Point Enterprise

(Above and top right) As a community-focused event, Taste of the Town attracts a 
large crowd each year and has grown to be a summer staple in High Point.  (Bottom 
right)  FosterHobbs Coffee Roasters offered eventgoers tastes of their locally-roasted 
hot and cold brew.

(Left) Cupcake Cuties Café & Bakery served up sweet treats to Taste of the Town 
attendees.

Thank you vendors, sponsors and friends!
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Volunteers
G I V I N G  A N D  G E T T I N G
“I get more out of volunteering than I feel like I give.”  This sentiment is one 
Ryan Biagini and Dawn Stone hear over and over.  As volunteer coordinators, 
Ryan and Dawn help train and schedule volunteers to spend time with hos-
pice patients and their families.  Often, volunteers enter their first assignment 
nervous, but soon learn like so many others, that volunteering is a rewarding 
gift not only to others, but to themselves.

Volunteers play an important role in the hospice team in a variety of 
capacities. Patient/family volunteers interact with patients and families, 
making home visits, visiting those living in assisted living or skilled nursing 
facilities, or visiting with patients at Hospice Home at High Point or the 
Randolph Hospice House.  Some volunteers help with transportation and 
getting patients to necessary appointments or take care of essential business. 
Other volunteers provide clerical support like filing, assembling patient 
handbooks, or answering the phone and greeting visitors at the inpatient 
facilities.  Regardless of their function, volunteers are essential.

You can learn more about volunteering for Hospice of the Piedmont 
and Hospice of Randolph by attending the Volunteer Information Session on 
Tuesday, October 22 from 2 to 4 p.m. at the Hospice of the Piedmont office, 
1801 Westchester Drive in High Point. If you are interested in becoming a 
Hospice volunteer after completing the session, our next required training 
will be held on Monday, November 4 (8:30 a.m. to 4 p.m.) and Wednesday, 
November 6 (12-4:30 p.m.) in High Point.  Application and pre-training 
interview are required.

Veteran Volunteers
Veterans Volunteers are assigned 
to patients who have served 
in the United States Armed 
Forces. They assist with special 
recognition ceremonies in which 
a veteran patient is presented 
a pin and certificate of appreci-
ation for their military service. 
Often veteran patients face 
issues at the end of life which 
may be related to their military 
service. In an effort to create a 
connection, veteran patients are 
paired with volunteers who are 
veterans. Are you a veteran? We 
need you. Contact the Volunteer 
Department for more information.

“I get more. . . 
than I feel 
like I give.”

We want to hear 
from you.  

Call us in High Point  
at 336-889-8446 
or in Asheboro  

at 336-672-9300.

HOLLY RIDGE CLASSIC TEES-UP SUCCESS
The 21st Annual Holly Ridge Charity Classic took place on 
August 2-4 and raised over $19,300! This Charity Classic has 
grown to be the largest individual-amateur championship in 
the Triad. More than 140 golfers participated in this year’s 
event. Congratulations to Garrett Smith, Champion, and 
Steve Sharpe, Senior Champion. Over the years, the Charity 
Classic has raised more than $154,000 for Hospice of  
Randolph.

(Left) Nick Cromer, Tournament Director, presented  
Hospice of Randolph’s David Caughron with a check.
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Auction & BBQ Preview
The 34th Annual Auction & BBQ, 
Hospice of Randolph’s signature 
fundraiser, is scheduled for Saturday, 
November 2 at Southwestern 
Randolph High School (SWRHS), 
located at 1641 Hopewell Friends 
Road in Asheboro.  Join us for an 
evening of great food and shopping 
at our live and silent auction.  There 
will be something for everyone.

The Randolph County Livestock 
& Poultry Association is preparing 
and serving dine-in and take-out 
BBQ plates from 3:30 to 6:30 p.m.  
Dinner tickets are $10 each and 
available for purchase at the event or 
in advance at Hospice of Randolph’s 
office, located at 416 Vision Drive in 
Asheboro.

Also beginning at 3:30 p.m., the 
community is invited to the silent 
auction which will showcase a wide 
variety of items including pottery, 
home décor, specialty cakes and gift 
baskets.  In addition, special “Buy it 
now!” silent auction tables will give 
bidders the opportunity to purchase 
items like gift certificates and jew-

elry immediately without having to 
wait until the auction ends.  Highest 
bidders at the silent auction can 
claim their winnings at 6 p.m., the 
official closing time.

Attendees are encouraged to 
stick around for the main event– 
the live auction. Beginning at 6:45 
p.m., items including new furniture, 
antiques, sports memorabilia, 
pottery pieces from local potters, 
and artwork are set to be auctioned.  
Celebrity guest auctioneer, Cindy 
Farmer of FOX-8 WGHP, joins 
guest announcer, WKXR Radio’s 
Larry Reid, to host a fun evening 
to benefit hospice programing and 
grief support services in our  
community.  

Those wishing to participate in 
the live auction must register in the 
SWRHS gym to receive their bid 
card.  Bidder registration will begin 
at 3:30 p.m.  All forms of payment 
will be accepted at this event in-
cluding credit/debit cards, checks 
and cash.  Special thank you to 
sponsors, auction donors, and vol-
unteers who help make the Auction 
& BBQ successful each year.

Hospice Heart Sponsor
The Courier-Tribune

Kindness Sponsors
Carolina Farm Credit

Post Consumer Brands
First Bank

Patriot Systems LLC–Darrell & 
Gina Williamson 

Thank you to all of our sponsors. 
For a complete list, see the  

program the evening of the event.

BIDS AND BBQ:
A NIGHT OF SUPPORT

(Left) Celebrity guest auctioneer, Cindy 
Farmer of Fox-8 WGHP will host the 
evening live auction. (Top) Kitchen  
volunteers prepare approximately 
1,200 BBQ plates each year.  

Limited edition 9” x 11” Pisgah 
Covered Bridge prints from local artist 
Jeremy Sams are available for purchase 
for $35. Each print is numbered and 
includes a certificate of authenticity.  
Prints are available at Brightside 
Gallery, Hospice of Randolph, and the 
Auction & BBQ event. The original, 
signed Pisgah Covered Bridge artwork 
will be auctioned off during the live 
auction on November 2. 
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This holiday season, plan to 
attend the Holiday Tour of 
Homes for an afternoon 

of beautiful décor and gracious 
hospitality.  On Sunday, December 
8 from 1 to 5 p.m., the community 
will be able to tour four area homes, 
including Linbrook Heritage Estate 
in Trinity.

Located in the foothills of the 
Uwharrie Mountains, Linbrook  
Heritage Estate is a 400-acre property 
in northwestern Randolph County 
owned by Linda and Jerry Neal. The 
home was completed in 2004 and 
boasts 32,000 square feet. On the 

tour, visitors may tour main living 
areas of the home and have a chance 
to see the Neal’s antique collections.

To attend the Holiday Tour of 
Homes, advance tickets are $12.  
They are available for advance sale in 
Asheboro at Hospice of Randolph, 
Brightside Gallery, and Burge Flower 
Shop, and in Randleman at Freeman’s 
Florist. Tickets will be $15 the day of 
the event at each home on the tour. 
One ticket allows access to the entire 
tour. All proceeds benefit Hospice of 
the Piedmont and Hospice of  
Randolph’s programs.   

Linbrook Heritage  
Estate

5297 Snyder Country Road 
Trinity

Home of Heath and  
Jennifer Breedlove
2467 Northmont Drive 

Asheboro

Home of Melvin and  
Laura Gaines

890 Mountain Valley Place 
Asheboro

Home of Dean and  
Kay Lail

1081 Berrie Place
Asheboro

DECK THE HALLS!
Holiday Tour of Homes

(Top Right) The grand staircase at 
Lindbrook Hall.  

(Top Left) Linbrook Hall exterior photo. 

(Bottom Left) The formal dining room 
at Linbrook Hall. 
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Hospice Speakers  
Available to the Community
There are many myths and misconceptions related to 
hospice care. Many people believe hospice care is only 
for the last days or hours of life, or that hospice care is 
expensive. Some view hospice care as giving up on a loved 
one. In fact, hospice care is a benefit available to everyone.

CareLink is a group of educated and loyal volunteers 
of Hospice of the Piedmont and Hospice of Randolph 
who visit local civic and community groups upon request 
to give educational presentations. In addition to Hospice 

101 presentations, 
more in-depth 
educational offer-
ings are available. 
Topics include advance directives, understanding aging, 
having difficult conversations around end of life, caring 
for the caregiver, and more. Educational offerings can be 
tailored to your group and specific needs.

To learn more about having a CareLink volunteer 
share with your group, call the Community Education 
and Engagement Department at 336-672-9300 or 
email dcaughron@hospiceofrandolph.org.

Honor your loved one with a brick on the Brick Tribute Walkway at  
Hospice Home at High Point or on the Hospice Memory Walk at 
the Randolph Hospice House.

These special walkways are home to over 250 memorial and honorarium 
bricks as a lasting tribute to families and friends in our community.  With a 
$150 donation, you can reserve a 4 by 8-inch brick along the walkway while 
helping support hospice care and bereavement support in your community. 
Each three-line brick inscription is chosen by the donor, with a maximum of 
18 characters (including punctuation and spaces) per line.  

Visit the donate page of the Hospice website complete an online form or 
return the form below by mail.  Participants and family members will receive a special invitation to a dedication 
ceremony in the fall of 2020.

For more information, please contact the Public & Donor Relations office at 336.889.8446.

Brick Tribute Walkway Order Form
Print your wording for brick inscription carefully, one letter or space per box:

Please  mail this completed form with your check for $150 payable to Hospice of the Piedmont or Hospice of Randolph, 1801 Westchester Dr., High Point, NC 27262.  If 
you have questions, or to place an order by credit card, please contact the Public & Donor Relations Department at info@hospiceofthepiedmont.org or call 336.889.8446.

Thank you for your support!
Your contribution is tax deductible under current IRS regulations; please consult your tax advisor for more information.  

Financial information about the organization and a copy of its license are availalbe from State Solicitation Licensing Section at 1.888.830.4989. 
The license is not an endorsement by the State.

Donor Name(s)  ________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Address  ______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

City/State/Zip  _________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Daytime phone  ____________________________________________________________  Email  _____________________________________________________________

LINE 1

LINE 2

LINE 3

Provide A Lasting Tribute to Your Loved One
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A special thank you to the families of the following individuals who recommended that family and friends  
remember their loved one with a contribution to support end-of-life care in our community  

through Hospice of the Piedmont or Hospice of Randolph.

Blanch Elizabeth Routh Allred
Boyd “Bud” Loy Andersen
Manucher “Manu” Arasta
Helen Briles “Pinky” Auman
Harvey Ted Auman
Charles Glenn Auman
Andy Wayne Barber
James Edmond Barnes
Elke Margarete Duszynski 

Beaver
Edith Shaw Benbow
Ronald Ray Bennett
Elsie Smith Bentley
Miriam Laura Bergt
Anita Jean (Duckett) Bolick
Marie Lawing Bowers
Harris Robert Braddy
Ruby Mason Bray
Philip Raymond Briles
Harvie Lee Bristow
Howard Delbert Britt
James “Cliff ” Clifford Brower
Melba Jean (Edwards) Bridger 

Bunting
Clarence Holt Bunting
James Clifford “J.C.” Bunton
Marcie Kearns Busdiecker
Mary Lou Byerly
Ruby Parks Callicutt
Judith “Judy” Lee Francis Canoy
Jerry Wayne Carpenter
Glen G. Carr
Thelma Lucille Beane Carrick
Harold Wayne Carter
Archie Lee Carter
Everett Jacob Cecil
Lloyd Dean Clark
Ann Shean Cochran
William Bernard Cole
Willie Faye Boone Conley
Patrick Michael Costello
Robert Ray  Cox
Lucille Ethel Crawford

Ray Cress
Harold Lloyd Cruthis
Danny Lee Dalton
Beatrice Page Davis
Lucy Helen Payne Dobbins
Zula Mae (Spencer) Dobbins
Delores Trotter Dunn
James Edward Emery
Mamie Lucille Carter Everhart
Ophelia Ball Farlow
Richard Grant Fisher
Aileen Franklin Fleming
Elizabeth Holland Folwell
Geneva Owens Garner
Rosa Fox Garner
Thelma Maness Garner
Dora Esther Garren
Mary Aileen Kivett Gilliland
Grace Leach Goss
Margaret Johnson Green
Camilla Dianne “Kit” Hall
Johnny Wayne Hall
Mildred Lydia Jarrell Hawkins
Wayne Spencer Hawks
Billy W. Heath Sr.
Jackie “Jack” Hudson Hefner
Opal Hill Helmstetler
Rufus  Herring
Hazel Duncan Hinson
Kenneth Brevard Honeycutt
Beverly “Bev” June Lindstrom 

Horschler
Julia Faye Howell
Charlotte Bean Hunt
Joseph Blaine Hunter
Tommy Lee Hunter Jr.
Linda Kaye Hanner Hylton
Rachel Coble Isley
Marion Louise Jackson
Richard Lee James
Elgie Maie Ritch Johnson James
Danny Roger  Jernigan
Doris Marie Helper Johnson

Richard Earl Johnson
James “Jim” L.  Johnson
Charles “Chuck” Matthew Kauth
Wilma Spencer Kersey
David Glenn Kidd
Mary Helen Pugh Kivett
Susie Moser  Knotts
Mary Hudson Lang
Robert Glen Ward, Sr.
Thomas Earl Paschal, Jr.
Juanita Lee Simmons Laughlin
Rev. Eldora Lee Thompson  

Lautenschleger
Glad Smith Lawson
Carol Ann Turmbull Lee
Larry Leonard
Betty Jo Stout Leonard
Willard Edwin Kidwell, Jr.
Louie Alton Blackman, Jr.
Wayne Eric Lohr
Darrell Franklin Lovell
Lieutenant Commander Gilbert 

Martin Lutz, USN, Retired
Joseph Eugene Lyons, Jr. 
Gurney Jackson Maness
Ruby Richardson Martin
Phyllis Hedrick Matthews
Hazel Dare Owens  McCollum
Alson Andy “Bobby” McDowell
Barbara Jean Folsom McKinney
William Horace McKinney
Anita Cross Medlin
Floyd Junior Messer, III
Effie Logan Mills
Blanchette Lassiter Mitchell
Rodney A. Moore
Clarence Edward Moore
Kate Loflin Moore
Ruth Sports Mosley
Margaret Jane Lounsbury 

Motsinger
Charles Milton Murray
Donna Carol Nance

I N  M E M O R I A M
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Marian Lois Keck Neilson
Treva Hipps Palmer
Van Edker Parker
Dorothy Smith Parker
Joseph “Joe” Peterson
Shirley “Anne” Pickett
Norma Jean Davis Pierce
Elizabeth Ann Russell Pierce
Marsha Dale Johnson Presnell
Grace L.  Reeder
Deborah Fay Madaris Reeder
Lawrence David Reese
Junior Lawrence Richardson
Joel Carson Robbins
Margaret “Bobbie” Louise Rose
Edith Mae Wall Rush
Carl David Scearce
Nancy Louise Torborg  

Schneider
Vernon L. “Bud” Sexton

Doris Almeta Cameron Shehan
Judy Simmons
Melba (Meg) Vann Cox Sinclair
Dwight Lee Sizemore
Dorothy Bean Smith
Dawn Elizabeth Smith
William Donald “Don” Smith
Annie Lee Richardson Staley
Cynthia Lynn Wolfe Staton
Pauline Baker Stewart
Martha H. Stone
Lewis Alan Stroud
Gurney Lee “G.L.” Stroud, Jr.
Henry A. Stuart
Carolyn Harris Thompson
Sharon Pugh Tucker
Jay Legrande Vance
Harold “Butch” Grandville 

Varner
Odis Baxter Walker

Linda Coleman Wall
Elaine Davis Kearns Wampler
James Garland “Pete” Ward 
Mary Martha Davidson Wardell
Brenda Strader Weeks
Charlcie Ethelyn Bonkemeyer 

Whatley
James Albert Wheatley
Marvin “Chief ” Robert Widener
Peggy Jean Rogers Willett
Charles Thomas Williams
Robert Henry Williamson
David Thomas Wilson
Toni Deanne Garner Wilson
Roger Joseph Woodell
Peggy Brittain Woodruff
Hoyt Samuel “Bud” Wright
Edith Grace McAdden  

Yarborough
Donna Jean Harrison Yaudes 

Hospice of Randolph memorial service  
set for December 3
We Remember Them: A Celebration of Life, 
Love and Hope is a special evening where 
Hospice of Randolph honors, remembers and 
celebrates the lives of those served during the 
last year. The event will take place on Tues-
day, December 3 at Central United Methodist 
Church of Asheboro, located at 300 S. Main 
Street.  

Light refreshments will begin at 6:30 p.m. 
and the program and concert will begin at 
7:00 p.m. This year’s program will include a 
memorial slideshow.  If you would like to have 
your loved one’s photograph included in the 
slideshow, please submit a photo to Tim  

Pheagin at tim.pheagin@hospiceofrandolph.
org by November 15. For additional questions, 
please contact Tim at 336-672-9300.

Hospice of the Piedmont will host its annual 
Service of Remembrance in Winter 2020.  
All families served in 2019 will receive  
information by mail. 

Visit www.hospiceofthepiedmont.org and 
Facebook for more details closer to the event.

MEMORIAL SERVICES:  We Remember Them

I N  M E M O R I A M

Hospice of the Piedmont and Hospice of Randolph rely on support  
from the community to continue to provide services to those at the end of life. 

For a list of donors who gave in support of our mission from January 1 to  
August 31, 2019, please visit www.hospiceofthepiedmont.org/donorlist.

Designations from May 1 to  
August 20, 2019. If information  

was printed in error, please  
contact the Development Office  

at 336-878-7281.
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